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March 25, 2024 
 
The Board of Education of the Orangeville Community Unit School District #203 is 
requesting bids for the 2024-2025 school year on the following canned food items, Top 
Quality “A” type in #10 cans (unless otherwise noted). Brand names must be included on 
your complete bid.  
 
All products offered must have CN labels or PFF Statements. All items made with flour 
must be whole wheat or whole grain. All meat, fish, poultry need to be CN labeled and 
be able to provide us with nutrition sheets.  
 
All products must be DELIVERED to the Orangeville Jr./Sr. High School Cafeteria, 201 
S. Orange Street, Orangeville, Illinois. Bids will be accepted at the Superintendent’s 
Office, and are due April 30, 2024. The Board of Education reserves the right to reject 
any or all bids. 
 
NOTE: If there are any delivery costs, fuel charge costs or minimum delivery 
requirements, these must be submitted along with above food product bids. 
 
Preferences will be given to vendors who provide cost from the manufacturer and 
limit their increase/decrease in bid price to the changes in the manufacturers cost 
to the vendor. Orangeville School District reserves the right to approve a portion 
of the bid based upon the line item comparisons between venders.  
 
Important: all bidders submitting a bid will be required to provide a dated certification 
stating that you have not been debarred. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Julie Katzenberger, Superintendent 
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